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to me, Cate 

 
 

Statement 
  
First Selectwoman Martha Shoemaker has placed Town of Old Lyme’s Land Use Coordinator Eric Knapp 
on paid administrative leave while the Town conducts an investigation into a private personnel 
matter.  There is no current timeline for completion of the investigation and the town will not be making 
any further comments regarding the investigation at this time.  
  
Land Use staff will assist residents with Land Use concerns in Mr. Knapp’s absence and Zoning 
Commission business will continue to move forward.  Concerns may be brought to the attention of the 
First Selectwoman’s Office.  
  
Sincerely, 
Martha H. Shoemaker 
First Selectwoman 
Town of Old Lyme 
(860) 434-1605, ext. 211 
mshoemaker@oldlyme-ct.gov 
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